
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule -  Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - Parochial Vicar 

x 116  pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons -  Dcn Ed Hayes  x0 

Retired:  Dcn William Kogler, 

Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office – Receptionist  x0 

Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

jburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office 
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00 AM  

Saturday: 5:00 PM,  

Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

June 4, 2023 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

For the week of May 28th 

Altar Bread & Wine  
in Memory of 

  

Genevieve 
 & Joseph 
Convery 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Corpus Christi 

First Reading...............Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a 

Second Reading…............1 Cor 10:16-17 

Gospel…………………...…..Jn 6:51-58 

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday - June 5th 

Joel Zabbara 
 

Tuesday –June 6th 

Joseph, Anne, George, & Elinor 

Prementine 
 

Wednesday - June 7th 

Mary P. Clark 
 

Thursday - June 8th 

Pitrozziello Family 
 

Friday - June 9th 

Special Intentions of Robert Cox 
 

Saturday - June 10th 

5pm 

Norman Gottfried 
Kimberlynn Bertolino 

 

Sunday - June 11th 

8 am 

Richard Savona 

Ann & Vincent DeAngelo 
 

Corpus Christi ~ 11 am 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, Joseph Dulovic, 
Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, Lauren Esposito, 
Sebastian Williams, Estelle Beauchamp, 
Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, Virginia 
Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, 
Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven 
Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, 
Sal Restivo, Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, 
Sharon & Ray Klyn, Warne Family, Michael 
C. Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, 
Dominic Percoco, Gina Rosenberg, Laura 
Positano, De Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, 
Natasha & John Roucoulet, John Reynolds, 
Scott Spencer, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, 
Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, Caroline Aubree, 
Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, 
James DeVivo, Gale Quinones, Logan Baar, 
Detweiler, Aubrey & Grayson. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

May 27/28 
 

  Stewardship Envelope  

Collected at Mass   $6,092…………...…171 
Mailed Envelopes  $4,162……………….65  
  

Total Collection $10,254 236 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 
 

Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Prayer: This week, be 
sure to take time out of each day to say “thank you” 

to our God for all the gifts and blessings  
He has bestowed on you.  
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Lectors 
Lectors who missed the meeting on April 19th in the church (during which we taped lectors reading publicly) are 
requested to come for their own taping on Wednesday, June 21st at 7:00 PM. Please mark the date and time on your 
schedule now. 

Ministries 

We ask all those who participate in liturgical ministries and apostolates at Saint Margaret to be present for the reception on 
the grounds of the church when photographs will be taken for the parish’s 75th Anniversary journal. The journal will be pub-
lished later in the year but the reception on June 11th is the only time photographs will be taken. 

The Catechism of the Catholic Church refers to the Holy Trinity as the central mystery of the Christian faith and of Christian 
life. (261) Thus, it should surprise no one among us that there is a Sunday in the liturgical calendar dedicated to the Blessed 
Trinity. It comes always on the Sunday after Pentecost, regardless of the Cycle of readings we are using (A, B, or C) in any 
given year. So, on this first Sunday of June, we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. 

When we bless ourselves, we advert to a faith in the Three Divine Persons Who are but One God. This has been the Church’s 
confession from the beginning – even as it took time for this truth to be articulated and clarified satisfactorily. As the Cate-
chism states above and we can never forget, it is a mystery of the Christian faith and Christian life. In other words, the 
Trinitarian mystery concerns what is called the Godhead and our own living. There is in the Blessed Trinity a communion, an 
abiding in shared life. The Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit are never as it were standing alone, outside of the divine com-
munion. And yet, paradoxically, that communion exists outside of the Godhead too. There exists an indwelling of trinitarian 
life which renews us in our hearts, minds and souls. 

The Blessed Trinity is the pattern then for every community. It is perfectly expressed in the relations of the Godhead but no 
so in our relations with one another. And that is because we are finite, we are prone to sin and we are going to die. Our own 
communities (marriage, family life, friendship, etc.) are signs but they are not always translucent; that is, they don’t always 
project the divine image as they ought. 

 

On another topic, I want to make parishioners aware that there will be a personnel change in the parish center come the end of 
this month. Mrs. Julie Burtoff, an employee and parishioner of Saint Margaret, has decided to retire. She will be replaced by 
Mrs. Karen Norris, currently a volunteer and a parishioner too. 

Julie has worked for Saint Margaret for eighteen years and wants to spend more time with her family, especially those 
relatives who are living in North Carolina. She is often the first voice you hear when you call the parish center on the phone, 
she is frequently the first person you meet when you come to the parish center, and she is the one who takes charge of our 
parish’s outreach to the needy in the community. Possessed of a pleasant demeanor in all kinds of situations, she knows our 
parish history better than anyone I have encountered here. Her sense of the parish is matched by her capacity for handling 
multiple tasks at any given moment of the day. As a good administrative assistant, she anticipates the not-always seen aspects 
of planning and holding events. We are grateful for the devoted service Julie has rendered to Saint Margaret, and we wish her 
well in her retirement. We look forward to continue seeing Julie at Sunday Mass and in various volunteer roles at our parish. 

Karen comes to us with an impressive work background in the business world, spending a total of twenty-four years at  
Metropolitan Life. She has managerial experience, gained from her previous employment, and was trained for the Saint Mar-
garet position by Julie. We expect a smooth transition then, for both Julie and Karen have a dedication born of faith and its  
practice.  

I will conclude this column with a few remarks about the Eucharistic Revival – the long-running subject of these columns. 
Since it is Most Holy Trinity Sunday, I mention Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI who is cited by the Bishops in their document 
entitled The Mystery of the Eucharist in the Life of the Church. The citation is the following: “Receiving the Incarnate Logos, 
we enter into the very dynamic of his self-giving.” 

Self-giving is at the heart of Trinitarian life. It is not self-taught. It comes not from ourselves but from the Father, the Son and 
the Holy Spirit. Before we started giving ourselves to God and to others, God was giving Himself to Himself. We have the 
best Teacher in the Lord because He is what He does, and He does what He is. In the end, let us be content that Being and 
Acting are indivisible. 

Till the next time. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor                                 
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New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection 
basket or mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our 

files  
up-to-date and welcome newcomers. 

 

Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________  

Town  _____________________________________  

Telephone  __________________________________  

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  ________   

Heart of the Island Council 
Knights of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership organi-
zation founded by Fr. McGivney in 1882 on the 
principles of Charity, Unity & Fraternity. The members of 
our local council serve in many ministries of the Church. 
Prospective members call Tom  
Piderit at 917-365-7546. . 

St. Margaret 
of Scotland Parish 

 

Join us on  
JUNE 11th 

as we celebrate 
CORPUS CHRISTI 

Mass at 11:00 am 
Immediately following  

PROCESSION 
BENEDICTION 

 

75
th 

Anniversary Reception 
 

Please register to  
ATTEND.  

 
Volunteers will be in the 
lobby before and after  

weekend Masses.  
Tickets available in the 

Parish Center. 
 

$15.00 per person 
Limited seating. 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
The Parish Bible Study is held on  

Wednesdays at 10 am  
in the Parish Center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator.  
Please bring your Bible. 

Mass Change Next Weekend 

On June 11th, Corpus Christi Sunday, there will be only 
two Masses ~ 8:00 am and 11:00 am. 

The 8:00 am, 10:00 am & 12:00 noon Masses  
will resume the following weekend. 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling services are 
available for those who are mourning the loss of their husband 
or wife. All confidential sessions are held on a weekly basis and 

participants need not be St. Margaret’s parishioners. 

For more information please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 Wedding Banns 

Banns I: Kimberly Schatzger &  
Christian Magnuson  

both St. Margaret of Scotland 
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St. Margaret of Scotland’s  

75th Anniversary  
With our celebration of the parish’s 

75th Anniversary, we are publishing a journal. If 

you have any material (e.g. newspaper articles) in 

your possession related to the founding of St. 

Margaret and you would like to loan it to the par-

ish, please see Karen Norris in the parish center 

during regular business hours. 

On the Solemnity of Corpus Christi on June 11th, 

the principal Mass that day will be offered at 

11:00 am. It will be followed by an outdoor pro-

cession with the Blessed Sacrament off our prop-

erty. It will conclude with Benediction back in the 

church. To continue our celebration on the 11th 

of June, there will be a reception on the grounds 

of the parish. Again, please follow the bulletin for 

more details over the coming months.  

Mark your calendar. We ask you to hold the date 

of  

Sunday, November 19th  between 1 and 5 pm  

 

for the principal celebration of the parish’s 75th  

Anniversary. In the meantime, please continue to 

follow the bulletin on all things related to the an-

niversary of Saint Margaret. 
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Catholic Charities TALBOT HOUSE  
Are you or someone you know having family or  

interpersonal problems due to drinking  
ALCOHOL and/or using DRUGS? 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES /Talbot House, a Chemical Depend-
ence Crisis Center, located in Bohemia, provides withdrawal & 
stabilization services on a voluntary basis to males & females 

over the age of 18, who are seeking to stop and/or withdraw from 
alcohol and/or drug use. The medical & clinical staff at Talbot 

House will assess the kind of care the person needs to begin their 
journey in recovery. For more info, call confidentially 631-589-

4144. Talbot House staff is available 24/7.  

Talbot House is a “NO fee for service” program. 

Catholic Gifts ~Looking for Catholic gifts and 

items? You can visit Our Lady of the Island Shrine , 258 
Eastport Manor Rd. in Manorville. They carry a large variety 

of religious articles.  OURLADYOFTHEISLAND.ORG 

Living Waters Wholistic Healing 
Therapeutic Catholic Counseling dedicated to healing the 
whole individual with a an integrated approach to the intellec-
tual, emotional, physical and spiritual. For more info go to  
livingwaterstherapy.org. 

Parish Social Ministry 

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to 
assist in placing the words on our screen dur-
ing Mass. All that is required is clicking the 
next screen with one button. Please see Dan, 

our Music Minister, after Mass or call at  
631-732-3131 x117.    Prayerfully consider. 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We encourage 
parishioners and other church-goers to 

come early for Mass.  

The recitation of the rosary is encour-
aged among those so inclined. 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring 

to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Quart Baggies, Oatmeal Packets, Laundry Detergent 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 JULY 10th – 14th 

9:15 AM - 12:30 PM 

Registration Open 

We are in need of adult volunteers. Please call to let us know if you’re able to assist us.  
Must be VIRTUS certified (not sure, ask us). Teen Helpers ~ 7th Grade & Up   

Call Jackie Mirenda ~ 732-3131 x131—jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

FIRST 100 CHILDREN ! 

$35 per child 

Register in the Parish Center 

4 yr. old & up — entering 6th grade.  

Potty trained & have been  

separated from parent in the past. 


